
 

 

Netherlee Primary School & Nursery Parent Council 

Meeting  Wednesday 16th June 2021 at 7.00pm  

To : The Parent Forum 

Subject : Membership of the Parent Council 

5 vacancies exist for membership of the Parent Council. Parents, under the 

constitution, are entitled to self- nominate for membership. Parents wishing to 

become members should notify Jenny Bryant, Secretary. In the event that 

applications for membership outnumbers the number of vacancies an election 

will take place. 

Subject : Election to One of the Officer Positions ; Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary 

The Vice Chair and Secretary are standing down from these positions prior to 

the Annual General Meeting that takes place after the regular business 

meeting of the Council to be held on 16th June. The Chair, although not 

standing down, is putting himself up for re-election. Any current or future 

member who wishes to stand for one of the officer positions should contact 

Jenny Bryant, Secretary, prior to the business meeting on the 16th June 2021. 

 

ATTENDANCE AT PARENT COUNCIL MEETINGS IS OPEN TO ALL PARENTS WITH CHILDREN 

ATTENDING NETHERLEE SCHOOL OR NURSERY. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND PLEASE  

CONTACT OUR SECRETARY JENNY BRYANT BY MONDAY 10.00AM USING THE PARENT 

COUNCIL E-MAIL ADDRESS : netherleeparentcouncil@gmail.com 

 


